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Roundtable Discussion 

Special Education 

Administration  

Meet & Greet Night 
 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017 

7 p.m. – 9 p.m. 

Meeting Location: 

Hanover High School  
(Multipurpose-Media Room – First Floor) 

287 Cedar Street, Hanover 

 
 

Description:  
Join us for an important and interactive discussion 

with Superintendent Matthew Ferron, PPS 

Director Joan Woodward and principals and 

representatives from each school. Topics include 

district-wide special education initiatives as well 

as building based programs and services. This will 

also be a great opportunity to learn more about 

Hanover SEPAC and upcoming SEPAC events. 
 

Presented by: Hanover SEPAC – Special 

Education Parent Advisory Council 

Check out our page on the Hanover Schools website at  
www.hanoverschools.org/community/pac for further  
information and a calendar of upcoming events.  
 
No RSVP required 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is the Hanover  

Special Education Parent 

Advisory Council? 

The SEPAC is a parent group 

whose mission is to work 

toward understanding, respect, 

support and appropriate 

education for all children with 

learning differences in our 

community. The Hanover 

SEPAC will provide an 

opportunity for parents to 

network and share information 

as well as a way to work 

constructively with our schools 

to make them the best they can 

be for all children. 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/HanoverPAC 

http://www.hanoverschools.org/community/pac

